AUXILIARY SECTOR COORDINATOR - REPORT

CARL J. PIERCE, ASC

Division 8: Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities.

Flotilla 08-11 continues to operate the USCG 29’ Rib Boat and developing a relationship with the Sea
Cadets located in Crescent City, CA. Continue to support Sector Humboldt Helo Opts.

Flotilla 08-07 continues to maintain the fuel dump Point Arena Lighthouse and maintain Point Cabrillo
Lighthouse.

Flotilla 08-08 has begun training with Station Noyo River. On July 6 | took my OPFAC down there so that
they could get the skiff hook task signed off for eight break-in trainees. Since there is no small boat
assigned to the station, the only way they could get this task completed was when they got an actual
case involving a small boat. | believe they will request additional joint training. This information is
provided by Phil Mammano new member to Flotilla by transfer.

Flotilla 08-39 Continues to support Whiskeytown Lake with their activities. Due to the Carr Fire all
activities pertaining to Whiskeytown Park have been suspended for the month of August.

Division 8 has suspended its monthly meeting do to the fires in Flotilla 08-08 area and Flotilla 08-39 area.

CWO Thomas Moore’s replacement will be CWO Rob Canepa.
Mr. Moore has received his extension and will complete his tour duty at Fort Bragg, CA
End of Report:
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